
 
Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 

555 MacArthur Boulevard 

Mahwah, NJ 07430 

201-818-8500 

jaguarusa.com 
landroverusa.com 

 

February 12, 2016 

 

 

Recall Management Division  

Office of Defects Investigation  

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, D.C. 20590 

 

 

Subject: 49 CFR Part 573.7 Quarterly Completion Report –  

15V214 (P062) Q4 2015 – Corrected Information 

 

 

Pursuant to the requirements set forth in 49 CFR Part 573, Defect and Noncompliance Reports, Jaguar 

Land Rover North America, LLC is submitting a quarterly report for Recall 15V-214 (Jaguar Land Rover 

Recall P062) with corrected information for the period ending December 31, 2015.  In response to Kelly 

Schuler’s e-mail dated February 11, 2016, this letter is to recognize the decrease in the completion rate 

and to confirm that there was an error in the previous count for Part 573 reporting that is unique to this 

campaign’s reporting.  This error has been corrected in the current Q4 2015 Report, which indicates 2,289 

vehicles completed.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
James C. Patterson 

Safety Compliance Office 

Jaguar Land Rover North America, LLC 

 

 



 

 

 


